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November 2019 
 

Continuing night work on Showground Road, Castle Hill 
from Monday 2 December 2019 

 
The NSW Government is upgrading Showground Road at Castle Hill to reduce 
congestion, increase traffic capacity to meet the predicted growth from development 
in the area and improve safety for all road users. 

 

Roads and Maritime Services is continuing the work to upgrade the remaining section of Showground 
Road between Kentwell Avenue and Pennant Street, Castle Hill. We expect to complete this work in 
early-2020. 

 

The upgrade will: 

 widen Showground Road to four lanes between Kentwell Avenue and Pennant Street with additional 
turning lanes 

 include additional turning lanes and bus priority measures at the Showground Road and Pennant 
Street intersection 

 install new traffic lights and increase safety at the intersection of Showground Road and Cheriton 
Avenue 

 provide new footpaths on both sides of the road. 

 
 

Location of work on Showground Road, Castle Hill 
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Upcoming work 
Our continuing night work in December will include: 

 removing and installing line marking 

 relocating concrete barriers 

 asphalting and milling. 

 
Activities onsite will include saw cutting, potholing and excavation. The work will generate some noise 

however we will make every effort to minimise the impact and ensure equipment and vehicles are turned off 

when not in use. 

Traffic changes 
Temporary traffic changes will be in place along Showground Road to ensure the work zone is safe for road 
workers and motorists. 

 

Road closures are currently in place. The accesses between Showground Road and both Kentwell Avenue 

and Cheriton Avenue are both currently closed while work is occurring. Access between Chreriton Avenue 

and Showground Road will reopen when construction finishes. 

Electronic message signs will advise road users about the traffic changes. Please keep to speed limits and 
follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

 

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, or would like to 
sign up for our email updates, please contact 
our delivery partner, Burton Contractors on 
1800 787 417 (during business hours) or 
ShowgroundRd@burtoncontractors.com.au 

 

To find out more go to: 
rms.nsw.gov.au/showgroundroad 

 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for four night shifts between 

Monday 2 December and Friday 13 

December, weather permitting. 

Our work hours will be between 9pm and 

5am Monday to Friday. 

Our site compound will be closed from 

Monday 23 December to Sunday 5 January 

2020. 
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